
 

                                                                                        September 9, 2020 

 

Dr Bina Vyas 

IIW President 20-21 

 

Dear Friends 

It is always a matter of happiness to extend help to Inner Wheel Clubs in 

the world in times of crisis in their countries which can be due to 

calamities or disasters of any kind. 

International Inner Wheel is always positive about helping Inner Wheel 

Clubs, when they need our help. We are pleased to see that many Inner 

Wheel Clubs are coming forward to help set up medical or rehabilitation 

aid, whenever or wherever needed. 

International Inner Wheel also always supports such projects voluntarily 

and help in any form.  

Lack of communication can sometimes be the cause of misunderstanding 

each other. 

IIW is ready to extend help to Lebanon Clubs who want to provide aid to 

the blast victims in Beirut. 

Regards & Best Wishes 

Bina Vyas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
   


